
“The Lord is my shepherd, I lack nothing.” Psalm 23:1 
 

3B May Newsletter 

Hello Parents, 

This is our second last 3B newsletter of the year. Wow, time has flown! When I look at our 

students, I can see how each and everyone has grown and learned so much this year. Once again, 

thank you for all your encouragement and support at home!  
 

LA 
Students are excited to learn keyboarding skills this term. If they want to 

practice at home, I will be adding student login information to their home 

folders here shortly. This month, we will also be reading a variety of folktales 

in our Reader’s Theatre unit and working on our oral presentation skills. 

Students have been enjoying our Poetry unit these past few weeks! Soon, we will be moving on to 

a research project. 

Math 
We are continuing our unit on Measurement, learning how to measure using the metric and 

imperial system, as well as finding the perimeter of polygons. We are moving on from practicing 

our multiplication facts in class and will now be focusing on division facts until the end of June. 

Social & Science 

In Science, we are continuing our Earth Systems unit. We are learning about how our Earth’s 

surface can be changed by natural events, plants, insects, and human and animal activities. Soon, 

we will begin our final unit on Living Systems where we will explore the interactions of living 

things.  In Social Studies, we will be learning about rights and responsibilities and global 

citizenship. 

Track and Field Day 
Friday June 6

th 
is Track and Field Day. Volunteer forms will be sent home in 

May, if you are interested in volunteering for this event.  

Have a blessed month, 

Mrs. Shawna Jenkins 


